
Minutes for the Cybersecurity Scholarship Program (CySP) Meeting 

October 3rd, 2018 at 2:15 PM in Stright 331 

Attended By: Dr. Waleed Farag, Dr. Soundararajan Ezekiel, Dan Richmond, Rebecca George, 

and James Lutz. 

1. Minutes from the last meeting held on August 31st, 2018 were unanimously approved. 

2. Ensured all scholarship recipients received their tuition waivers. There were no issues. 

3. All recipients were able to utilize their Co-Op book store account funds to purchase 

required text books.  

4. James will send details regarding a charge that showed up on our accounts to Dr. Farag 

so this can be looked into. 

5. Students can look for and purchase other cyber security related books and Dr. Farag will 

need to approve them. 

6. Dr. Farag put in the purchase order request for our laptops but is waiting on IT. He will 

update all recipients once he receives a response from IT. 

7. Went over Cybersecurity Club details and status. 

8. Dan will ask Becky for an email list to advertise the Cybersecurity Club. 

9. Rebecca will create posters for upcoming meetings. 

10. Went over cybersecurity seminar details. We need to have volunteers there throughout 

the day. We will create a schedule for this at our Cybersecurity Club meeting. 

11. Talked about the MVCC hackathon next weekend. We have a team together. We 

unanimously agreed that we will still compete even though we will not have a 

representative here in Indiana but one who can support the participating team online. 

12. Rebecca gave her status report for the semester then was dismissed early so she could 

attend a class. She had no issues. 

13. James gave his status report for the semester. He had no issues.  

14. Dan gave his status report for the semester. He had no issues. 

15. The meeting concluded at 3:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted By: Dan Richmond and Waleed Farag 


